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From: Bailey Squier <bsquier@dmisstandard.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 5:12 PM 
To: PSA Department <PSA@ansi.org> 
Subject: Proposed revision to 3.2 Commercial terms and conditions ‐ 
 

Dear Anne:   
 
          My personal evaluation is that these revisions certainly make sense, and in essence 
clarify the intention of the original language.  Also, they strengthen the purpose of the 
‘commercial terms and conditions’ article in the Essential Requirements.   
          I believe that my Board of Directors would agree with my comments.  However, I do not 
wish to burden them with yet another issue to appraise, unless ANSI needs a organization-wide 
approved statement – which I doubt.   
          (If my statements above do not make sense, then I clearly did NOT understand either 
the original language OR the revisions.)   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Bailey Squier 
Executive Director, General Mgr. 
Dimensional Metrology Standards Consortium, Inc. 
Ph:  817-461-1092 
Fx:  682-224-6201 
bsquier@dmis.org  
www.dmsc-inc.org 
www.qifstandards.org  
Interoperability Through Standards 
"Great Things Happen when the 
World Agrees"  (sic: ISO)   
 


